
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or 

men interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to 

attend.    

***Next meeting will be July 20, 2023***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

July 7—Howard Payton ~ August 4—Gerald Colton 

 

 Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in June!  Ronald Daniel Rouse, Bill Dooley, 
Dave Gobel, Francis Fiebiger, Mike Klingler, 
Frank Rasmussen, Rev. Richard R. 

Saksons, Ron Edge, Dave Davis, Larry Mack, Scott Shively, 
Tom Fisk, Rowdy Keller. 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship and 
delicious refreshments!  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to visit with each other, and get to 
know other families.  

                Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

         June 18—Gabe & Maria Maldonado 
        June 25—Sarah Kennedy &  Julie Thorstad 

 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura 
Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

 

•  Register now for Diocesan Summer Camps:   
•  Youth Camp (4th through 12th grade):  July 
    9-13, registration fee - $150.00.  
•  Two family camps July 27-30 and August 3-6 
•  Registration for all camps through Diocese 
website: dioceseofBaker.org 

• P/T Summer Advent Assistant 6/19-8-11 for more information 
contact DioceseofBaker.org or email Marie@DioceseofBaker.org 

Perpetual Adoration 

Starting June 30, 2023 following the 8:00 morning  

Mass, from 8:30 AM to 8:30 PM.  If you are 

interested in sitting with Jesus for an hour or more 

please contact the office to sign up for a time.  This 

adoration will also be live streamed for parishioners 

who would like to spend time with Jesus but are not 

able to come to the church.  For more information, 

please contact Father, Dawn or Ann. 

Replacement of the Cathedral Stairs 

Replacement of the front stairs is scheduled to begin the 

first part of July 2023.  This will be an enormous 

undertaking and will cause some inconvenience to our 

parishioners.   

 The front steps and the elevator will be unavailable for 

use during the entire project.   

 The only entrance to the Cathedral will be the stairs 

located on the East and West side of the building.   

 The restrooms will be closed off, however there is one 

available near the day chapel. 

 There will be no coffee hour and the parish hall will be 

closed. 

 The only access to the choir loft will be via the stairs. 

 For those who cannot use the stairs the chair located 

at the entrance to the day chapel will be the only 

handicap access. 

The question as to ADA access during construction is 

answered:  The ADA does not apply to religious 

organizations and private clubs.  

Sunday the 11th of June 

we celebrated the feast of 

Corpus Christi with a 

Eucharist Procession 

where we proclaimed our 

belief that Jesus is truly 

present in the Eucharist.  

It also reminded us that 

Christ and the disciples 

went out to the people 

and like Christ and the 

disciples we should be bringing Christ to those we 

meet in our daily lives. 

Thank you to the Knights their support  and to Francis 

and Tay Mohr for their part in making this happen 


